
I urge a no vote on Senate Bill 941. 
I agree that a background check should be done when a 
person sells a firearm to another person either 
personally or at a gun show. 
I would not want to sell one of my firearms to a person 
without a background check. 
However, Bill 941 is too restrictive and goes to far and 
must be amended. 
 
I take all my guns to my son for safe keeping when I go 
on vacation. 
If 941 is passes, as it stands, if I understand correctly, it 
would be illegal for me to do so. 
That is bad.  We must be able to do a private transfer if 
we need to legally. 
If bill 941 passes I would have to go to a dealer and 
transfer all my firearms. 
 
Again, I support this bill but it should be amended to 
read "the sale" of a firearm. 
Temporary transfers should not be part of the 
legislation. 
 


